
Conflict-of-interest: Dr. Christine L Vigeland is an employee of the Johns 

Hopkins University School of Medicine. Dr. Maureen R Horton is an 

employee of the Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine and has 

received research funding from NIH, FAMRI, American Asthma Foundation, 

Hoffman-Roche, and InterMune. 

 

 
) 

 
 

 

Correspondence to: Maureen R Horton, MD, Division of Pulmonary and 

Critical Care Medicine, Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine, 1830 

East Monument Street, Fifth Floor, Baltimore, MD 21205, United States. 

mhorton2@jhmi.edu 

 

Telephone: +1-410-6145445  

Fax: +1-410-9550299 

 


